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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11:56 AM
To: 'teresapotter1@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good morning Miss Potter,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: teresapotter1@everyactioncustom.com <teresapotter1@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
The recommended changes to net metering could hurt jobs and reduce income to people who have been leading the 
effort to find and create reusable energy.  With mostly sunny days each year, Florida's solar industry has been growing, 
which has not only created employment for 250,000 people, but provided a back-up energy solution during catastrophic 
weather events that impact the power grid.  
 
The COVID-19 crisis is creating unparalleled economic uncertainty and continues to cut employment opportunities in 
every industry, including this one.   
 
Please consider carefully changes to solar policies that may further limit employment, reduce access to solar choices and 
take money out of the pockets of clean energy supporters.  And please support policies that preserve net metering here 
in Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
Teresa Potter 
3614 W Vasconia St  Tampa, FL 33629-8739 




